
 

 

 

 

 
February 4, 2016 
 
Re:  Update to our October 21, 2015 letter announcing maintenance tree-trimming 
and/or removal for critical approaches to Bowman Field on LRAA property, on 
properties with existing avigation easements and on public right-of-ways as permitted 
by Louisville Metro    
 
Dear Bowman Field Neighbor: 
 

As you may recall, in October 2015 we announced the maintenance, effort (managed 
by Hanson, Inc.) as outlined above.  
 

The first part of the effort included a review of obstructions to the runway approaches 
on the following: 
 

Off of Runway 6: Seven airport-owned parcels and 20 existing avigation easements 
located on properties on Drayton Dr. and Landor Ave. between Taylorsville and 
Denham Rds.  
 

Off of Runway 33: One airport-owned parcel along Taylorsville Rd. and three existing 
avigation easements located on properties on Kent Rd. and Seneca Blvd.   
 

Hanson worked with the property owners over which the Airport has avigation 
easements and with Louisville Metro to develop trimming and/or removal plans.  The 
agreed-upon-work was bid in early January, and a contract awarded to Louisville 
Paving, with the Bob Ray Company as the tree-trimming and/or removal 
subcontractor. Work is expected to begin the week of February 8, and be completed 
in late winter/early spring.  
 

During this time, you may see the contractor, Hanson and LRAA staff in the 
neighborhoods—all will have IDs and/or be wearing uniforms. In addition, Pee Wee 
Reese Rd. may be used as a staging area and to access the backyards of homes on 
Drayton.  
 

In addition, Hanson will work with the property owners whose trees are being 
removed to develop tree replacement and landscaping plans for this spring and early 
summer.  
 

In advance, thank you for your patience and please feel free to reach me at (502)  
363-8512 or Brian.Sinnwell@FlyLouisville.com  if you have questions about this 
maintenance work. Also, feel free to contact Melissa Jenkins at (502) 451-0772 or 
MJenkins@hanson-inc.com 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Brian Sinnwell 
Deputy Executive Director of Planning and Engineering 
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